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Press  Release  
16  December  2010 

IPCC appoints R icky CHU as New Secretary-G eneral 

The Independent Police Complaints Council (IPCC) today announced the 
appointment of Mr Ricky CHU Man-kin as its Secretary-General. He will join IPCC on 3 
January 2011. 

The appointment is made by IPCC under section 6 of the IPCC Ordinance (Cap. 
604). As the Secretary-General of IPCC, he will lead a full-time Secretariat to assist 
Council Members in monitoring the handling and investigation of complaints by the 
Complaints Against Police Office, and in promoting the work of IPCC. 

Mr  CHU  was selected  by  IPCC  as  the  most  suitable  candidate  following  a  
head-hunting exercise conducted  by  an executive  search  firm. 

Mr CHU is 56 years old. Prior to joining IPCC, Mr CHU was an Assistant Director 
of the Independent Commission Against Corruption (ICAC). In his 32 years of service in 
ICAC, he had been in charge of the two frontline investigation branches and various 
investigation groups including those responsible for Government Sector and Disciplinary 
Force corruption investigations. Throughout the years, Mr CHU had also represented ICAC 
in attending various international forums and sharing his experiences in anti-corruption work. 
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